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James Russell

From: Karen Michael <kmichael@karenmichaelconsulting.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 5:30 PM
To: James Russell
Subject: Re: GMU-1673

Affirmative.  Thank you  
 
Karen Michael, PLC 
804.423.2542 (office) 
804.814.6003 (cell) 
 

From: James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 5:13:30 PM 
To: Karen Michael <kmichael@karenmichaelconsulting.com> 
Subject: RE: GMU-1673  
  
Hi Karen: 
  
I need to renew GMU-1673-21 for another year at the current terms, conditions and prices. If you are in agreement please respond in the affirmative and no 
other paperwork will be required. 
  
As a reminder this is a separate contract from GMU-1790-22. 
  
Thanks. 
Jim. 
  

From: Karen Michael <kmichael@karenmichaelconsulting.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 12:46 PM 
To: James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu>; Janiene Quigley <Jquigley@karenmichaelconsulting.com> 
Subject: RE: GMU-1673 
  
Yes thank you.  Do we still need to respond to the RFP? 
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Karen Michael, Esq. 
President, KarenMichael, PLC 
Training.Investigations.Legal Advice 
  
2711 Buford Road, #210 
Richmond, VA 23235 
804.423.2542 (O) 
804.814.6003 (C) 
www.KarenMichaelConsulting.com 
  
  

 
  
https://www.amazon.com/Stay-Hired-Thriving-Surviving-Workplace/dp/0578910721 
The information contained in this email and any attachments may be confidential and protected by privilege.  Access to this email by anyone other than the intended recipient is unauthorized.  If you are 
not the intended recipient (or his/her authorized agent responsible for delivering this information to the intended recipient), please notify the sender by reply email and immediately delete this email and any 
attachments without reading, copying, saving, or forwarding it to others. 
  
  

From: James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 10:42 AM 
To: Karen Michael <kmichael@karenmichaelconsulting.com> 
Subject: GMU-1673 
  
Good Morning: 
  
As you are probably aware our current contract for Sexual Misconduct/Title IX Hearing and Appeals Services will be expiring Jan 21, 2022. At this time we would 
like to renew the contract for another year under the same terms, conditions and pricing. 
  
If you are in agreement please respond in the affirmative. No further action will be required. 
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Thank you, 
  
James F Russell 
Purchasing Director 
  


